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6th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are thrilled to announce that our school will be hosting a disco event exclusively for 

children in Foundation Stage 2 to Year 6 who attend St Patrick’s school on Wednesday 17th 

July 2024, 4.30pm to 6.00pm.  This disco will be a fantastic opportunity for our children to put 

on their party clothes and enjoy an evening of music and dancing by a hired DJ. 

 
To ensure a safe and enjoyable experience for everyone, we have limited the number of 
tickets to 120. Tickets will be available on a first-come, first-served basis.  To streamline the 
ticketing process, we will be using Arbor, our school’s online platform (under Activities, 
please select Clubs).   
 
Ticket prices are as follows: 
 

• £4 for one child  
or  

• £10 for a sibling group (3 or more children) but this offer is only applicable to 
siblings who live in the same household. 

 
During the disco there will be stalls where children can buy items, including ice lollies. Please 
make sure to bring pocket money for this. 
 
If there are any parent/guardians who would like to sell their products, tables will cost £5 or if 
you are willing to help out at this event, please email pfa@st-patricks.nottingham.sch.uk 
 
Thank you for your support in making this disco event a memorable occasion. 
 
Anneaka Buchanan, Chair PFA 


